



October 18, 2016

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Council Members:

I am herewith reappointing Mr. John Zentgraf as a member of the West Allis Commission on Aging. His three-year term will expire on November 1, 2019.

Mr. Zentgraf and his wife have lived in West Allis for over 33 years, and they reside at 7508 West Jackson Drive. They are the parents of three children and two grandchildren. He has a BS in Biology, a MST in Biology and Education, and over 30 plus graduate credits. He is retired from the City of West Allis after working 31 years as a Health Inspector. Currently, he teaches in the Natural Science Department at MATC, where he has taught part-time for 26 years. He also taught elementary and high school for eight years and was the Greenfield City Sealer for 18 years.

Mr. Zentgraf was State President of the Wisconsin Environmental Health Association, President of the Wisconsin Weights and Measures Association, President of the Wisconsin Association of Food and Sanitation Officials, Co-President of his children's school PTA, served on his Church Parish Council, and taught CCD for 6 years.

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Dan Devine,

Mayor

MYR\CMTES\Z.AGING